
Hello parents and guardians of Junior High students! 
 
Our teachers have been working extremely hard in order to ensure your children get the 
education they deserve even with these trying times. The teachers have provided assignments 
directly related to the Arizona State Standards, they have provided video instruction as well as 
live instruction, and have provided feedback on assignments that have been completed. They 
have made themselves available for personal video meetings, phone calls, and emails.  
 
The next step lies with your child along with assistance from you. Most students are turning in 
their assignments on a regular basis and their grades reflect as such. Unfortunately, some 
students are not doing their assignments and are not participating in the bi-weekly Google 
Meets live instruction. We truly understand the difficulties online distance learning can present in 
many different ways. This is why we all need to work as a team to help your children be 
successful and continue to grow in their education.  
 
Although we will be continuing to work online at least until after break, please remember that if 
your child is struggling, we do have our On-Site Learning Center available for students to come 
to school and receive assistance. The center can be utilized every day or only a couple days as 
needed but a request form is required. You can access our request form on our website.  
 
Now would be a great time to look at your child’s progress since we have completed half of the 
first quarter. Grades can be viewed via Family Link which can be accessed on our website 
under the parents tab. Your login is your firstname.lastname and the default password is 
Hello123. If you would like a printed copy of your child’s grade, please contact the teacher via 
their email or the school at 928-775-6747. 
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
Ms. Becky Fitch 
Jr. High Principal 
 
 


